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Please change 392 bus to go to Kingsford light rail station as passengers going to the city 
have to change at a bus top on Anzac Pde and cross the traffic on Anzac Pde to get to the 
Light Rail station. This is difficult for elderly and people with disabilities. My son is vision 
impaired and he use to go straight to the city but now has to deal with this half way through 
his trip. It would be easier and much safer to amend route and drop passengers at the light 
rail station and not on the side of a busy road. 


